Good afternoon, The Home Medical Equipment Board has published the
Proposed Rules and Regulations from the September 16, 2014 Board

meeting. Please check out the web site to review www.homemed.alabama.gov.
The Board will be accepting comments from the public until November 6, 2014
please feel free to send any remarks by mail or via email at brandy@leadership-
alliance.org. If you have any questions please let me know.

Thanks,
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